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I am a UK resident but work for a US company (Xilinx Inc) and I am very 
concerned about the proposal to have companies expense stock options to 
employees. Xilinx is one of those companies which has a broad based 
stock option plan. As a site manager of one of the remote facilities I 
have experienced first-hand the motivation and rewards that such schemes 
can offer the employees and the company. 

If Xilinx were required to expense options (using what seems to me at 
best an extremely unreliable methodology for determining the cost) then 
I believe this valuable motivational instrument would be silenced 
forever. To my mind the requirement is simply for one of transparency. 

I would urge you to reconsider the FASB position. 
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